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RTBU Infrastructure Division – Sydney Trains Depot Tour 

 
The RTBU Infrastructure division will be conducting a Sydney Trains depot tour over the 
month of August 2016. The goal of this tour is to enable your organisers to introduce 
themselves and meet as many members as possible. 
 
The dates, times and locations will be subject to operational requirements of the various 
depots.  
 
We will be in contact with RTBU Delegates in each depot to arrange the time and date of 
our visits. 
 
We are looking forward to getting to know our members on a personal level and talking 
about issues concerning each depot within Sydney Trains. 
 
Our ultimate goal is to continue to build the power of this division. This is one of the first 
steps and with your help, we will achieve this goal. 
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